Ms. LaDonna Walters Special Events Coordinator Valley River Inn 1000 Valley River Way Eugene, OR 97401

Dear LaDonna:

I am writing to thank you and the staff at Valley River Inn for the outstanding service and assistance before and during Mrs. Corazon Aquino's visit to Eugene for the university's Commencement weekend. We are grateful for all the efforts, both large and small, made by you and your colleagues at the front desk, in security, in food services, and in other areas. Mrs. Aquino and her daughters clearly enjoyed their time in Eugene and at the Valley River Inn.

I also want to thank Valley River Inn particularly for improving the Grand Suite and the adjoining room on such short notice. We very much appreciate the care that you took to upgrade the rooms in a manner befitting the international stature of our guest.

Thank you, once again, for helping to make the visit a resounding success.

Sincerely,

Susan E. Plass Assistant Vice Provost for International Affairs